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Brianna A. Axel A.            Jack B. 
 
Joel C.  Adison C.       Jaden C. 
 
Jack D. Felicia F.        Carley F. 
 
Evan H. Avery H.         Chloe H. 
 
Luke H. Syrus K.         Ashton K. 
 
Jadyn L. Claire L.         Spencer L. 
 
David M. Isabella M.     Declan O. 
 
Parker O. Alexus S.M.    Ally W. 
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 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 
Provincial Assessments for Grade 2 and 
Grade 4 

 
1 
6 

22 

 June 
K Transition Day / Gr. 5 Transition-SMS 
Half Day for K-8 – morning only - Staff PD 
Last Day for Students 

 

 

 

Marigolds 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project this year. 
The Marigolds have been started  
and are well underway. We will be planting in June. 
 
   
 

Celebrate Notes . . .  

 
Subway Caught You Being a Bucket Filler for May: 
Frank, Avery, Ashton, Cale, and Kristen.   
Congratulations! 
 
 
 
 

NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs 
will finish on June 15th. These will not 
be available during the last week of 
school.  Also for K students who will 
not be attending school on Friday, 
June 1, please deduct the cost of hot 
lunch and milk from your order for that 
day. 

 

Revision to School Calendar for Wednesday, 

June 6, 2018  

Under the NB Teachers’ Collective Agreement, 
all Kindergarten to Grade 8 teachers are to 
receive two half days each year for report card 
preparation.  The teachers had a half day in 
November dedicated to preparation of their 
report cards. The report cards were new to 
everyone and this time was appreciated.  On 
March 15 the Kindergarten to grade 8 teachers 
were scheduled to have another half day to help 
with their preparation of the March 2018 Report 
Cards.  Unfortunately, this was a storm closure 
day across the District.  As a result, we must 
adjust our school calendar so there is a half day 
dedicated for the June report card preparation at 
K-8.  This will happen on Wednesday, June 6, 
2018 and on that day it will be an early dismissal 
day for all K to 8 students. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this change 
may cause, and we hope by giving a one month 
notice you will be able to make the necessary 
arrangements. 

 

 
Transition Days 

 
 

Over the past few years, Sussex area schools have held a 
transition day in the spring to familiarize students who will 
be moving to a different school in the fall.  
   
Grade 5 Transition – Friday, June 1st 
This year, students from Norton, Apohaqui, Sussex Corner, 
and Sussex Elementary will be bussed to Sussex Middle 
School for an orientation of their new school.  Information 
will be sent home when the timetable is finalized. 
 
Kindergarten Transition – Friday, June 1st 
On Friday, June 1st, current Kindergarten students will 
remain home while next year’s students spend the day with 
Mrs. Hoyt. 

 

 
Mother’s Day Sale – Thursday, May 10th 

 
Please set aside those little ‘treasures’ for our annual 
Mother’s Day Sale. The Grade 5 students will set up 
the sale with donated rummage-sale-type items for 
students to purchase. (Note: Most items will be less 
than $1.00, no item will cost more than $2.00). We 

appreciate your donations and support of this venture. 
The children are always so pleased to shop for Mom! 
 
 

 
Attendance Matters! 

 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF APRIL 
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JUNE HOT LUNCH 
(Orders due Tuesday, May 15th) 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  For K students who will not 
be attending school on Friday, June 1, please 
deduct the cost of hot lunch and milk from 
your order for that day (one less milk day 
and/or one less Friday sub order) 

 

 

Home and School Association 
 

We hope that everyone has been able to use their $6 

voucher from Scholastic books but want to remind 

you that this will be the last month a book order will 

be going home. So please don’t miss out! Also, the 

vouchers can only be used for ONE book up to the 

value of $6 pre-tax. Unfortunately they cannot be 

‘topped up’ for a more expensive item and can only 

be used on one book. Just write FREE beside you 

child’s choice and send it back to your teacher! 

Thank You to everyone for joining in our March 

Madness Reading Challenge! 

 

We will be hosting our annual Family Fun Night on 

May 23rd! This will be a fun evening that we can 

come together with family and our community. 

Please watch your child’s backpack for a supper 

order form and more details. Be sure to mark this 

night on your calendar for some old fashion family 

fun! 

 

Judging by the numbers of hot lunch orders we are 

not the only ones looking forward to a change for the 

last couple months of school! We hope that everyone 

has enjoyed the selection of hot lunch but always 

looking for new ideas for next year! If you have any 

suggestions or would like to help out please let us 

know!  

 

Our next meeting will be held, May14! We will be 

getting ready for our family fun night!  

We will also be discussing our Home & School for 

next year – what vacancies will need to be filled as an 

executive and what members will be looking forward 

to for next year! If you would like to help next year 

or know someone new to AES please feel free to join 

us!   

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Grade 1 Writing Piece – “Litter” 

Litter is everyone’s 
responsibility!  On May 5th, we 
can all help to clean up in our 
community.  Straws, coffee cups, 
gum, pop tabs and plastic bags 
are different kinds of litter.  We 
can reuse our plates and 
silverware.  We can recycle our 
juice boxes.  Please put your 
garbage in a trashcan.  Do NOT 
litter! 

 
 
 

 

TO ALL OUR SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS 

“Volunteers are not paid, not because 

they are worthless,  

but because they are priceless.” 

Unknown 

June Milk Money - 10 days X $.40  =  $4.00 

 

Student _________________________    Gr ______ 

 

Chocolate __________     White ________ 

 

 

June - Friday Hot Lunch (Sub) 

3 days X $3  =  $9.00 

 

Student _________________________    Gr ______ 

 

 

 

June - Wednesday Hot Lunch (Pizza) 

1 day X $2 =  $2.00 

 

Student _________________________    Gr ______ 

 

 

 

June - Monday Hot Lunch (Spaghetti) 

2 days X $2 =  $4.00 

 

Student _________________________    Gr ______ 
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